
 

 

 

 

 

 
Maryland Department of Agriculture Update 

3:00pm – 3:25pm 

This presentation will provide you with important regulation changes that are on the horizon as well as 
information on the Maryland 2021 USDA Pesticide Use Survey. The goal of this session is to leave you 
with accurate and timely information to help you stay in compliance and provide you with resources 
during these new and unprecedented times. MDA’s Pesticide Regulation team continues to adapt to 
changing conditions and is still open for business! 

 

Presented By: Kelly Love, Maryland Department of Agriculture 

Kelly M. Love is representing the Maryland Department of 
Agriculture’s Pesticide Regulation Section (PRS). She has 
spent seven years with the Department and currently 
serves as an Agricultural Inspector Supervisor. In addition 
to her Inspector duties, Kelly has been leading the 
Certification and Training Program for the PRS since 
December of 2019. In March of 2020, when the pandemic 
caught all of us off guard, there were only two phones set 
up to take calls for the Pesticide Section, and her’s was one 
of them. If you called MDA/PRS for any reason from March 
until July, you probably have spoken to Kelly.  


